
MONTHLY 
NEWSLETTER  

Term Dates 

Half term -last day Friday 20th         
October 2023 

Return Monday 30th October 2023 

Last day of term Thursday 14th        

December  

Christmas event Friday 15th 

NUT ALLERGY 

We have a child 

with a severe nut 

allergy . Please 

follow our no nut 

policy .  

September 2023 

If you have any concerns about a 
child, please contact First 
response on First Response 
Team Contact Details 

Telephone: – 01296 383962 
between 9am-5pm Monday to 
Friday. 

If you need an urgent response 
outside of these hours, contact the 
Emergency Duty Team (EDT) on 
0800 999 7677. 

Email: secure-
cypfirstresponse@buckinghamhire.
gov.uk 

Marsh Gibbon Preschool  

Bags, toys, Jewellery 

Please can we keep all toys, children's 

hand bags and jewellery at home. 

To help reduce landfill, Do you have any of 
these items that need rehoming ?  

Toys cars (small ones)  

Farm or zoo animals  

Sealife creatures  

Suitcase (old style preferred) 

Purses/wallets/bags 

Flowers 

Child’s sofa  

Magazine rack 

FOLLOW US !  

https://www.facebook.com/

Marshgibbonpreschool 

Key person  

You may have noticed that you 

have a coloured key ring on your 

child’s bag. This to help you and 

your child know what colour team 

they are on and who their key    

person is. The list of key people 

and teams is in the cloak room.  

Please name all water 

bottles as they have  

access to these 

throughout the day. 

 Please can you make 

sure that the bottle 

only contains water 

and not juice.   

 

  

Change of clothes 

Please provide a 

bag with a 

change of 

clothes, and    

ideally a spare 

pair of shoes in 

the bag. 

New committee member post  

Our long standing treasurer is looking to 

step down , if you know of anyone that 

would be interested please speak to us. 
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